
WeGo Access Policy Advisory SLP Subcommittee Meeting 

July 11, 2022 

10:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m. 

Bridges for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing  

935 Edgehill Ave, Nashville, TN 37203  

 

WeGo Access Policy Advisory Committee SLP Subcommittee Meeting 

 

Call to Order                                                                                             Natasha Wilkins, APAC Chair                                                                            

Welcome                                                                                                   Natasha Wilkins, APAC Chair                                                                            

Open discussion of Sign Language proposal                         Sign Language Proposal Subcommittee 

Members 

 

 

Adjournment 

Next APAC Meeting July 27, 2022 
 

WeGo Transit is committed to accessibility. If you have special accommodations, Please Contact ADA 

Coordinator at 615-880-3596 or email Tanesha.durham@Nashville.gov 

 


